










From: Leatha White
To: Mario Anaya
Subject: Farrar Estates.
Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 2:34:22 PM

I strongly disagree with this planned subdivision Farrar Estates.
There are issues that I need to have addressed. I will be at the meeting to talk about them.

Our concerns remain the same from the previous city meeting a few years back.

Leatha White
210 N. Morrison Street Tulare
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